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Britannia Community Primary School     

 4th March - Spring Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Matilda 

Year 1          -   Lexie-Mae 

Year 2          -   Edward 

Year 3          -   Whole Class 

Year 4          -   Kara 

Year 5          -   Lola 

Year 6          -   Violet 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

What a great end to the week it has been! It has been lovely to see the children enjoying World Book 

Day and we are looking forward to displaying all their wooden spoon book characters on a whole 

school World Book Day display. The children were fully immersed in reading activities all day and 

even the power cut couldn’t stop our fun! Thank you all so much for your patience on this day as we 

appreciate it must have been quite frustrating for you all at home waiting for news.  

Today, the Year 3 children led a fantastic assembly all about World Book Day and they did an 

amazing job. It is hard to comprehend that the last time they performed in front of families was when 

they were in Reception. I definitely saw lots of proud families at the back of the hall and they left us 

all singing the World Book Day song. I have been singing it all day much to Mrs Dempsey’s delight! 

The assembly had some really important messages telling the children all about the importance of 

reading and it was great to hear that they have all enjoyed the books they have studied in English so 

far this year.  

Next week, the fun continues as we head into Britannia’s science week and we will be welcoming 

Zoolab, a Robotics team to complete workshops and a special roadshow from Adrian Bowden. They 

will also be taking part in some reading workshops with the Lancashire Library Service on 

Wednesday. I know that this promises to be a week to remember in school and we are looking forward 

to all the exciting things we have in store.  

As always, if you require any support with anything at all please do not hesitate to contact us in 

school.  

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs Longstaff  
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What’s in the News? 

 

After the recent reports in the news, some of you may be looking for ways to 

support your child in understanding the events in Ukraine. Please find below 

some links that may be useful to you in any discussions that may arise.  

Current information regarding Ukraine 

Supporting your child if they see upsetting content online about what is happening in Ukraine 
(Childnet) 
https://www.childnet.com/blog/supporting-your-child-with-upsetting-content/ 

We should not hide from children what is happening in Ukraine (Schools Week/Children's 

Commissioner) 

https://schoolsweek.co.uk/we-should-not-hide-from-children-what-is-happening-in-ukraine/ 

How to talk to children about what’s happening in Ukraine  

https://metro.co.uk/2022/02/24/how-to-talk-to-children-about-whats-happening-in-ukraine-16163133/ 

Help for teachers and families to talk to pupils about Russia’s invasion of Ukraine and how to help them 

avoid misinformation (Department for Education) 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/25/help-for-teachers-and-families-to-talk-to-pupils-about-

russias-invasion-of-ukraine-and-how-to-help-them-avoid-misinformation/ 

There are also some useful videos on BBC Newsround for Children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs Next Week 

Monday – Mad Science 3.25-4.25pm 

Tuesday - Year 5 and 6 Lego club 

Wednesday – Young Voices Club, Football Club 

Thursday –  Lunchtime Choir, Newspaper Club 

Friday – Parent and Child Yoga sessions  

 

 

https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUMtuxCAM_JrkUiUC8j5w2Kqt1HM_IHLASdglgIBstH9fstpDb5Vs2bJn5PHgBkqP8eGQf57tu7cgBYSY43OjJGe07ntKW0rylRPAXgha19g2jFQwV2waekkBu6GZgeRBRXyxuoaSvmG55muMLmTVJWNfKY7jKMWqtDQYS2G3NJq0XVIJu3PWR2WW4mF3XzxRxaHiWuwuYHxuhDURTUzwfMMQYMExoJHoR2mTZsNv12krA8y47OBloigTxGqtDulaud9er0nU6o7-captBlINbcouV5wRdkZP2qqjtIRqQmxrghPKnokmq8m_Fzz3IFbUpdC4JbEhkTSYZOyqPJaLvZ-oyH-SW2_fHxmr_vgFzo0GNuQ3uMKkihCtx9mnt0PhvJW7iMqaXHJZN8NEfgHcm5kS
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUEtuxCAMPU2yqYggX7Jg0aqt1HUPEDngDEwIREBm1NuXtLPorpIXlu3n98ENjJ3S147i7WxfggclIaYSfzZGiZq1nDPWM1pqIZdBLXwYezp3DbTjyFUvgWHLR4lD35bRJHygho5R3tWlFTqlPRbNc1G_54pSe2_jHXGtpK-ONc_uSKL2h1XE-US0UUiW4DcitbEqoCN3DYmYSDTsOzrjLsQ4cqwBjMOMLzeMES44RXQKw6R8lu_Eep23KsKClwOCyijjHuy_zA-XCq25Yfg6hXcjbbK9ZhxKI2pan8Vp3wyMVdDMiH1LcUbFa9kVLf2XIYgAUqOtpMUNXYoZZMHljLUJWF387bxK4jMH9_TxWtTNn-iy2cnBhmKFK8yGxOQD5mDyG7IHrw6ZjHelEqrtxpl-A1gMnLI
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUctu5CAQ_JrxZYXFw9ieA4dE2ZVyzgeM2tAzEGOwACfK3297N4e9rdR0g-hqqgrcIMRb-9rR_Dy3zyWDs1Bbh39ugjNSDPMsxCh4540bOI5SaG0BxcgnJbWYlJ6G-3WQA7ddDQ2_UZMWfNayi8a3tteLerrIXxQbtpJ7m_tjpZPkUlLhZ5IDJZ8_WcusQVzPan2IrmBisOSjsU8PrTIP-44ppAcLiR1rgZCQEcVRCaVoRrdhrfDAW8XksNxcJjXJrO_L1le44-OA4ggeUrU-51j_0vkW7TCGDyxfpw595eo60pq6YE6uFDMf1SRED2pBHMmRBd0srb4M_L8vFFPAeoy9jbhhapVAERJZ7kPB_pE_zq5m3sjHH68vF6n-cZJU3xJsaFZ4hyWw2nLBe8k0hu0lu8O2kFPn6Jv0deG_AYKInHw
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUcuu3CAM_ZrJpiIC8phkwaJVW6nrfsDIASf4hkcEZKr79yWjWXRXydhIR_axz0EP5B7l80D14_p-SxGMhlwafCFklBT9NAkxCt5YJQyfV7PcuRm7CVYtxgkqNutJ910PoslU8N11HwSfBtk4ZUs58q37epM_a6A5NRSKwZ5Lu7i4tVt8tudeIcmlrIVfSQ41WXQHW2NiBUFbTJlBMGwFT44wsxJZAbdf9TgPchVe4llYOnMmyIzCE3JlYnFl556AAr4G2Pjn6nlNLxY9g2ckwzxlCpXNv9ar9I3HnGHDR8ZgMD1MrKoEtX8svs2w4nZCMhQ2ClnbGF1udayXvMUz6OiJ6fPSY5h5N4_13RtS15k1Jj52dyFa6BbEsee4oJmkHm49_y9DUukSxLXaocdQcm1yEKp1lhK-FW2K-l39-PLr-012_zgCx_EI4FHt8AELsVxiwjXFOoYdKVZ_rvsbo0w_zAv_C8k8usg
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUcuu3CAM_ZrJpiIC8phkwaJVW6nrfsDIASf4hkcEZKr79yWjWXRXydhIR_axz0EP5B7l80D14_p-SxGMhlwafCFklBT9NAkxCt5YJQyfV7PcuRm7CVYtxgkqNutJ910PoslU8N11HwSfBtk4ZUs58q37epM_a6A5NRSKwZ5Lu7i4tVt8tudeIcmlrIVfSQ41WXQHW2NiBUFbTJlBMGwFT44wsxJZAbdf9TgPchVe4llYOnMmyIzCE3JlYnFl556AAr4G2Pjn6nlNLxY9g2ckwzxlCpXNv9ar9I3HnGHDR8ZgMD1MrKoEtX8svs2w4nZCMhQ2ClnbGF1udayXvMUz6OiJ6fPSY5h5N4_13RtS15k1Jj52dyFa6BbEsee4oJmkHm49_y9DUukSxLXaocdQcm1yEKp1lhK-FW2K-l39-PLr-012_zgCx_EI4FHt8AELsVxiwjXFOoYdKVZ_rvsbo0w_zAv_C8k8usg


 

 

 

  

 

 

Take A Look at The Some of Our Costumes and Fun. 

      

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Well done to Reception who were who are our attendance winners this week!  

     Reception - 100% 

     Year 1  - 95% 

     Year 2  - 95.1% 

     Year 3  - 96.8% 

     Year 4  - 95.7% 

     Year 5  - 94.8% 

     Year 6  - 94.2% 

 (LCC target attendance is 97%) 

 

 

 

Dates for The Diary 

7th March   - Travelling Science Visit 

7th March    -   PTFA- Monday at 9am  

7th, 8th, 9th March  - Robot Workshops and Zoolab visit 

9th March    - Library Service Visits to classes 

15th March   - Reception & Year 6 Heights & Weights 

21st-23rd March  - Year 2 Bikeability 

28th March                                 -            Parent Meetings 

1st April   -  Finish for Easter holidays 

1st April    -           Gold Book Assembly for February and March 

19th April    -  Return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


